
Hi, I have read the proposal for change in the PAYE system, Personally I think the current system 
works 
well enough and the only change I would see beneficial would be when the monthly P.30 is 
submitted that 
it gives a breakdown of each employees earnings and deductions rather than just the total owing, I 
feel this 
would be a matter of consulting with the payroll software companies and asking that they include 
this feature. 

At this stage revenue could see how the return is made up, if any individual received a refund or paid 
more 
than would be expected it would be clearly seen and the error (if any) could be amended.  At 
present the total liability from a company is what is seen and breakdown is only shown when the 
end of year p.35 is submitted.  

I feel this is the only amendment needed and I don’t imagine how revenue could go through every 
payroll in 
the country on a weekly basis . 

Kind Regards 
Lorraine Gaffney 
Payroll Dept 
C & K Insulation Ltd. 
TEL -014579328 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

